Dike, Darlene

 From:
 Catherine Hezser

 Sent:
 23 June 2015 13:06

To: Planning

Subject: Planning proposal 2015/2891/P

Dear all:

This is to let you know that, as a resident of 98 Saxon Court (London N1C 4AN), I am very much opposed to giving approval to planning application 2015/2891/P, a building planned in the narrow space between Saxon Court and the student accommodation just opposite it. Such a building would

- obstruct any sunlight for Saxon Court flats,
- seriously interfere with our privacy (the residents' windows would be just a few meters away from our windows; we would be forced to keep curtains shut all the time which would make our flats even darker),
- make our 8th floor roof terrace useless for the above-stated reasons (no sunlight; privacy issues),
- create a lot of noise and dirt during the long construction process,
- make it necessary to take away the small patch of nature which is currently used by the Skip Garden. Please take these serious concerns into account when discussing the planning proposal. I very much hope that it will be rejected and that the Skip Garden and Pond can remain where they are.

Best regards, Catherine Hezser

__

Prof. Catherine Hezser Professor of Jewish Studies

Dept. of the Study of Religions School of Oriental and African Studies 10, Thornhaugh Street Russell Square London WC1H 0XG United Kingdom

